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The following navigation warning is published for general information. 

AUSTRALIA – VICTORIA 
Local Navigation Warning No.7 of 2025  
 LAKE WELLINGTON – SUBMERGED JET SKI 

 
DATE:  11th June 2025 

DETAILS: Mariners are advised that on Saturday the 7th June, a jet ski sunk in the 
waters of Lake Wellington.  
The Jet ski was last sighted in the middle of Lake Wellington, slightly north 
of the Port Lateral Piles in approx. 3m of water. Although the ski sunk and 
was not visible from the surface, there is a possibility that the ski is not fully 
submerged and could pose a hazard to navigation.  
The Owners insurance company is arranging salvage of the Jet Ski and in 
the meantime, mariners are advised to navigate with caution through the 
area.  
Any sightings of the ski should be reported to Gippsland Ports immediately 
by phone on (03) 51 500 500 or by email to 
feedback@gippslandports.vic.gov.au  
 

PUBLICATIONS 
AFFECTED: 

Gippsland Ports Waterways Online website at 
https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online/  
 
 

FURTHER 
NOTICE: 

A further notice will be issued. 

 
 

 

DAVID ASHWORTH 
ASSISTANT HARBOUR MASTER 
GIPPSLAND PORTS  
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